
*Performance Appraisal Instrument for Speech-Language Pathologists- The 
NCDPI is pleased to offer a webinar as training for the new Speech-Language 
Pathologist Performance Appraisal Instrument. This webinar will be offered at two 
separate times: Monday, Nov. 19, from 10 a.m. - 12 p.m., and from 2-4 p.m. The target 
audience for this presentation includes: Directors of Exceptional Children Programs, 
Lead Speech-Language Pathologists (SLPs), and Principals, Speech-Language 
Pathologists, Directors of Human Resources and any others interested in learning about 
the instrument. The NCDPI consultant in the areas of Speech-Language Pathology, 
Perry Flynn, will facilitate with Kimberly Simmons, North Carolina Educator Evaluation 
System consultant.  Questions of particular interest covered in this presentation will 
include: 
 

•Who should use the appraisal instrument to evaluate SLPs? 
 
•What schedule should be used for evaluations? 
 
•When should the instrument begin to be used? 
 
•What is the process? 
 
•Will the instrument be available for electronic completion? 
 

 To register for one of the webinars please click on the following URLs:   
 
Understanding the New Evaluation for Speech-Language Pathologists 
Nov. 19, 10 a.m.-12 p.m. 
https://www1.gotomeeting.com/register/132124304 
 
Understanding the New Evaluation for Speech-Language Pathologists 
Nov. 19, 2-4 p.m. 
https://www1.gotomeeting.com/register/241474768 
 
For additional information or questions, please contact Kim Simmons at 
kimberly.simmons@dpi.nc.gov. 
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